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Reimbursement Policy 
Employees who have purchased approved goods and services for the library, will be 
reimbursed for properly submitted out of pocket expenses on the next Accounts 
Payable approved by the Board of Trustees. 

Staff will not be reimbursed for any tax paid.  A tax exemption letter is available in the 
Administration Office and should be used for every purchase made for the library.  
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